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948 WEST FOREST ROAD 
BRIGHAM CITY, UTAH 

April 3, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I received your report a few days ago, 
and I am happy to report that all the information 
you sent checks with our log. 

It was exceedingly interesting to know that 
our signals were reaching out as far as Walnutport. 
with such quality when only 250 watts were on the 
antenna. Our frequency has some bearing however, 
but, I noticed you have a very sensitive receiver. 

I am very appreciative of your favor to us, 
and I sincerely hope this return verification will 
serve as payment. 

WEB:dl 

Yours very truly, 

21) 
W. E. Bradshaw 
Chief Engineer 
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